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April 14, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am very concerned by the access to women’s health care. Planned

Parenthood has been a great boon for the health and independence of many

women in this country for decades. This is the sort of program anyone

- in particular the federal government - should be proud to support. It

is frightening and disheartening to see attempts to disrupt the essential

services they provide through the proposed health bill some weeks ago as

well as the regulatory change you signed today. The effect will be to leave

more people in rural areas to needlessly sicken or die without access to

standard health care.

Please assure me that you will back full funding of Planned Parent-

hood.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our excellent and accessible health care.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


